
 

 
 
 
 

 
27th June 2016 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                              
 

Re: Year 10 GCSE Science ISA 
 
Your child is currently completing end of Year 10 examinations and you will receive a full report 
before the end of this term. 
 
Your child will take a GCSE in Core Science and a GCSE in Additional Science in 2017. Some pupils will 
take a GCSE in Further Science. All pupils must complete an ISA (practical assessment) for each of 
these GCSE Science exams.  
 
The plan for the GCSE Core Science ISA for all Year 10 pupils is as follows: 
 
• All Year 10 pupils will attend school at the normal time on Friday, July 1st but finishing at 

1.25pm and will work on preparation for the Core Science ISA. 
• All Year 10 pupils will complete their Core Science ISA in lessons week beginning July 4th. 
 
Please make sure that your child arrives at school on time on Friday, July 1st fully equipped with 
calculator, pencils, pens, ruler to work on their GCSE Core Science ISA. 
 
The day is intended to support your child and ensure that they achieve at their very best. In the 
unlikely event that your child does not attend, arrangements will be made to withdraw your child 
from their work experience/enterprise week beginning July 11th so they can complete their GSCE 
Science ISA. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms P Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


